Panmure District School News
No.06 - Term.3, Week 06 –Monday 28 August 2017
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Eastern Zone Cross Country 
Tomorrow our courageous athletes will be taking the eastern zone cross country challenge at Church Hill Park School, Kinsale Ave in Glendowie. Family supported will be greatly appreciated.  
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The Perfect Gift Production 

A reminder to all parents that 20 of our students have been selected to take part in this exciting production. The workshop is for one hour starting at 12.30pm in the school hall. Then after that there will be a show for the whole school at 2.00pm. The production will also showcase our 20 students with their talents through confidence. 
Hui / Fono Community Consultation Evening 

A reminder that our second hui/fono for 2017 is this Thursday. Parents of ALL students are welcome to attend. 
This meeting is planned for as follows:

Date: 

Thursday 31st August

Time:

6 - 8pm 

Venue: 
Multi-purpose / Library (beside Room 8)

Childcare:  

There will be a social and movie evening for your children to attend during this time. If you have younger children they are also welcome to attend our movie evening. This meeting will conclude with a light supper for the parents in the staffroom. 
Fundraising for Performing Arts
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Your Year 5 - 8 children are invited to attend the School Social and your Year 1 – 4 children are invited to attend a Movie Evening, supporting the end of Term 3 performing arts cultural festival. Drink and food will be provided. 

Date:

Thursday 31st August

Time:

6.00 pm – 8pm 


Cost:

$5.00

All children must be dropped off and collected from the hall by a parent/caregiver/or person that has been appointed by a parent or caregiver, at 8pm sharp. Students will not be able to leave the hall unless they are accompanied by an adult. Tickets will be on sale from classroom teacher and the children can purchase the tickets till Thursday 31st August. The permission slip provided must be filled in and returned to purchase a ticket. No physical tickets will be handed out, students’ names will be on a list at the door if they have paid and returned their permission slip. 
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Tongan Language Week 

Next week, the school will be celebrating Tongan language week. Parents are invited to share the cultural aspects with our students. 
It is very to recognise and respect all cultures. 

Individual / Class Photo Shoot 

Photos will be taken next week Thursday 07 September. It is very important for all children to be dressed in proper school uniform. Forms already been sent last week. 
The photo shoot will start at 11.00am.
A reminder that it is a pre-pay system. Please ensure to put the correct amount inside the envelope as the school is not liable to give out any change. The school will not accept eftpos transaction for photos as money goes directly to Photo-life. 
Panmure District School Baking Programme 

Baking club is still open for the parents to come and show their amazing baking skills as well as mix and mingle with each other. 
School Breakfast Club

The school runs the breakfast programme in school hall for all the children who are interested in having breakfast in school. Parent help is urgently needed. 
Maori Language Week 

Te wiki o te reo Maori is in week 8. As part of our learning we will be having a te-reo spell-a-thon in week 8. Sponsorship forms and information regarding this will come out later on this week.
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Upcoming Important Dates 

School Photos – Thursday 07 September 
Eastern Zone Girls Basketball – Thursday 21 September 

Cultural Performance Evening – Thursday 21 September 

Mufti Day fundraiser – Friday 22 September 

Fijian Language will be celebrated in week 10 from Monday 25 September to Friday 29 September. 

Term Dates - 2017
Term 3 finishes on Friday 29 September. 
Term 4 starts on Monday 16 October 

Term 4 finish on Thursday 14 December 

Maths Craft Festival 
Our school students are warmly invited to discover the maths behind craft and the craft behind maths at Auckland's second Maths Craft Festival, Saturday 9 and Sunday 10 September in the Events Centre at the Auckland War Memorial Museum. Our event is free, and suitable for adults and children alike, and we would love to see you, your teachers, and your students there. Our flyer is attached to this email: we would be very grateful if you could distribute it to your teachers, students, and community, and display it in your school. The Maths Craft Festival will feature a variety of craft creation stations as well as public talks by mathematician crafters, and the weekend-long celebration of maths promises to engage people of all ages. Make a Möbius strip, crochet a hyperbolic plane, build a fractal sculpture, fold an origami octahedron, and listen to talks about the connections between maths and crafts. Open to everyone: experts and amateurs, maths-fans and maths-phobes, the crafty and the curious. There will be a free bus service running from South Auckland on Sunday 10 September. For more details, and to book a space, please see our website 
 http://www.mathscraftnz.org/events/maths-craft-festival​
Maths Craft is a not-for-profit initiative run by four academics at the University of Canterbury and the University of Auckland, and this year we were lucky enough to win funding from the Unlocking Curious Minds fund administered by the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment. 
Our event last year at the Auckland Museum attracted over 2,000 people. You can read about it here:  http://www.mathscraftnz.org/events/mcf-2016. More information about Maths Craft and the Festival on our website www.mathscraftnz.org, or please feel free to contact Nicolette Rattenbury on nicolette.rattenbury@auckland.ac.nz. 
 
Cohort Entry 
There is evidence that successful transition from early childhood education to school has a positive effect on a child’s later social and educational outcomes. Some primary schools considered that continuous entry was limiting their ability to effectively manage the transition process and made it difficult for new entrants to build relationships with their peers. The Advisory Group on Early Learning recommended amending the Education Act to enable schools to enroll students on a cohort basis. This has now passed into law and is effective from 3 July 2017 for the 2018 school year.

Schools may set policy to enroll students to start school at the beginning of the term closest to a child’s fifth birthday. This would be calculated on a mid-point between the first days of two consecutive terms. A child whose fifth birthday is prior to the midterm date can start school at the beginning of that term. If they turn five after the mid-term date, they would start the following term.

Parents would have the choice of waiting for the next cohort entry point if they felt their child was not ready to start school. Parents choosing not to start their child until the age of six must ensure they start school on their sixth birthday, regardless of a school’s cohort entry arrangements. A child already enrolled at one school who moves to another does not have to wait for the next cohort intake.

Introducing cohort entry will increase the ability of schools to put in place school entry arrangements that best meet the need of their students and community. As for our school we would like to invite our parents to give their opinion about the cohort entry system. Please follow the link below - 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QHMXTHY 
Survey for the New School Logo 

Last week, families were sent out a survey showing the possible options for the new logo for our school. Your feedback is very important as what you think is the best option to have as well understanding the meaning behind each option given. If you don’t have access to the internet, you are most welcome to use school internet to give your feedback. The survey closes this Friday for your response. 
Merit Awards 
Room 3 – 

Miracle Vaovasa for making solid progress in his writing skills unit. 
Zeeshaan Baker for his progress in mastering partitioning strategies. 
Room 5 - 

Mariesall Schwenke for participating and contributing ideas during group discussions. 
Zyprus Snowden for responding appropriately when corrected. 

Room 6 – 

Ana Kaufusi for managing herself in all learning areas and being a positive role model. 
Josiah Vea for being a positive role model for his buddies in Room 6. 
Room 9 - 

Akuila Kaetau for writing his words on the line. 
Gamza Dakum for his improved writing skills and keeping letters on the line. 
Room 10 - 

Skarlotte Aviu for using a variety of strategies to decode unknown words in the text.  
Hinano McQuade for speaking and listening effectively in a range of situations. 
Environmental Award – Room 6
For their learning space and garden.  
Duffy Book Awards 

Dipasha Prasad for giving her best in all areas of school. 
Tevita Tupou for making wise choices to engage in his learning. 

Fakatua Kaufusi for asking and responding to the questions during reading sessions. 

Lohitha Karanam for having good thoughts and doing good deeds by providing flowers for Room 6 garden. 
Chysler Tauaneai for being a supportive buddy for Lohitha and looking after Room 6’s garden. 

Nature Hooper for working hard to complete all his written work. 

Elza Sok for settling in class and following class routines. 
Tamaki College – 60th Jubilee 


The College is celebrating their school’s 60th Jubilee in the labour weekend – 20 to 22 October, 2017. For more information contact – � HYPERLINK "mailto:alumni@tamaki.ac.nz" �alumni@tamaki.ac.nz�


Let’s acknowledge the school for their remarkable achievement. 











